

St Saviour's Community Primary School Council Minutes



Date	6-1-16	Location	Class 2																		
Start time	12:05	Finish time	12:30																		
Present	<p>Staff Members - Miss Proctor</p> <table style="width: 100%; border: none;"> <tr> <td style="width: 33%;">Year 1</td> <td style="width: 33%;">Jimi</td> <td style="width: 33%;">Alexia</td> </tr> <tr> <td>Year 2</td> <td>Thomas</td> <td>Abbi</td> </tr> <tr> <td>Year 3</td> <td>Leighton</td> <td>Tyana</td> </tr> <tr> <td>Year 4</td> <td>Roshan</td> <td>Chloe</td> </tr> <tr> <td>Year 5</td> <td>Kai</td> <td>Ella</td> </tr> <tr> <td>Year 6</td> <td>Evan</td> <td>Emily</td> </tr> </table>			Year 1	Jimi	Alexia	Year 2	Thomas	Abbi	Year 3	Leighton	Tyana	Year 4	Roshan	Chloe	Year 5	Kai	Ella	Year 6	Evan	Emily
Year 1	Jimi	Alexia																			
Year 2	Thomas	Abbi																			
Year 3	Leighton	Tyana																			
Year 4	Roshan	Chloe																			
Year 5	Kai	Ella																			
Year 6	Evan	Emily																			
Apologies		Absent																			
Agenda	<ol style="list-style-type: none"> 1. Welcome and share agenda outline. 2. Outline expectations for team points. 3. Agree upon first question for opinions box - talk about British values of Democracy and mutual respect for other's. 4. Discuss and plan talent show - agree upon date and roles. 																				
Minutes and matters arising	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - New team point system was discussed. Members shared their ideas for team point rewards which were; <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Movie and popcorn afternoon Party Certificates Trophy Free choice day Extra play. - It was agreed that the head boy and head girl would share these ideas with Mrs Marsh. - Emily asked that we could talk about why Year 6's no longer sit on benches in assembly, as several year 6's had asked her. Miss Proctor suggested that the head boy and head girl speak to Mrs Marsh about this. - Ideas were shared for the opinions box. Members voted against the following ideas; <ol style="list-style-type: none"> 1. How can we keep our playground tidy? 2. What shall we do for our next fundraising event? 3. How can we make playtime better? - Idea 3 won the majority and Abbi wrote the question on a sign for the ideas box. - The idea of a talent show was discussed and members shared their ideas for how we could run one. It was decided that the talent show will take place in summer term, which would give us plenty of time to plan the show. 																				
Agenda for next meeting	- Share and discuss ideas from ideas box.	Date of next meeting	Thursday 11 th February 2016, 12:05 pm Class 2.																		
Preparation for next meeting	School council members to remind and encourage their peers to share their ideas for playtime by contributing to the ideas box.																				